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Temporary closure of State ID Office 
 
(HONOLULU)  The State Identification Office will be closed on November 7 and 8, 
2005.  The office is being renovated, and the temporary closure is necessary for the 
safety of the public.   
 
Recorded information regarding State ID card application requirements is available at 
(808) 587-3111 and www.stateid.hawaii.gov.  Further questions may be directed to 
(808) 587-3112.  Application forms may be downloaded from the website.  
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For more information, contact: 
 
Liane Moriyama    
Administrator  
Hawaii Criminal Justice Data Center 
(808) 587-3110  
hcjdc@hcjdc.state.hi.us    
www.hawaii.gov/hcjdc      
Virtta Hite 
Civil ID Supervisor 
Hawaii Criminal Justice Data Center 
(808) 587-3110  
hcjdc@hcjdc.state.hi.us    
www.hawaii.gov/hcjdc
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